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FROM The OIC, PENR Officer ittt 0
Odiongan, Romblon
SUBJECT REPORT ON THE STATUS OF ONE (1) TARGET FOREST

NURSERY ESTABLISHMENT WITHIN DENR-

ROMBLON FOR CY 2022

PENRO

In line with one (1) target establishment for forest nursery based on the approved FY 2022
Physical and Financial Plan of DENR- PENRO Romblon, the NGP Unit has not yet established

the said nursery with basic facilities for seedling production.

However, the following particulars in relation to the above target have relatively

accomplished to wit:

e Identified the nursery site is located in Barangay Balogo, Calatrava, Romblon with an

estimated area of about 1 hectare (see the attached lay-out map);

Water source is accessible which very essential for the implementation of this activity;
e Acquisition of nursery tools (i.e. shovel, rake, piko, bolo knife, hand saw, hammer and claw
bar) to be used for the operation of this activity have already procured; and

e Solar panel was already delivered as a temporary light source.

On the other hand, considering the 3™ quarter for CY 2022 has come to an end, this Office
would like to reiterate our request regarding the technical bulletin for the establishment of forest
nursery under memorandum dated July 28, 2022. This is to ensure that the implementation of this
activity is in order and properly guided based on the required specifications.

For information and record.

PENRO Romblon, Formilleza St., Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 5505
Direct Line: (042)-567-5030
Email Address: penrorom_r4b@yahoo.com.ph
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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer

Odiongan, Romblon

SUBJECT REQUEST ON THE TECHNICAL BULLETIN FOR THE
ESTABLISHMENT OF FOREST NURSERY

In connection to the approved FY 2022 Physical and Financial Plan within the
jurisdiction of PENRO Romblon and to support the production of seedlings in the province,
the NGP has one (1) nursery facility to be established for the 1*' quarter period this year.
Unfortunately, this was already backlog of the PENRO, based on quarterly targets.

However, this Office, has already identified the nursery site to be established in
Barangay Balogo, Calatrava, Romblon with an area of approximately 1 hectare. Nursery tools
to be used for the operation of this activity have procured and some was already delivered.

Under Item IV- Letter C of the attached Memorandum from Undersecretary for Policy,
Planning and International Affairs and Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment
both dated February 23, 2022 or the Guidelines for the Implementation and Reprogramming of
the Targets and Budget of the Enhanced National Greening Program for FY 2022, a technical
bulletin shall be issued for the specifications of nurseries.

In able to accomplish the above target and to ensure that the implementation of this
activity is in order and in accordance to the required specifications, we hereby requesting the
said bulletin as soonest possible time of third quarter of CY 2022, and for our guidance to
further initiate the construction of nursery infrastructure and other facilities.

For information and consideration.

ARNO AZA, JR.
PENRO Rombion, Formilleza St., Brgy. Tabing-Dagat. Odiongan, Romblon 5503
Direct Line: (042)-367-5030

Email Address: penrorom_rdb@yahoo.com.ph



